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5 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - CHANGE TO ESTABLISHMENT - 
REDESIGNATION AND REGRADING OF POSTS (AN404-2006) 

 
At the request of the City Engineer, a review of the workload of the Street Lighting Partnership has 
been conducted. 
 
As a result of this review, to reflect the increased duties and responsibilities as the partnership has 
evolved, approval is sought to redesignate and regrade two posts of Assistant Engineer, GS1-Tech 5, 
£10,938 - £26,502, to Engineer, AP2-PO4, £16,929 - £29,349 and one post of Street Lighting 
Operative, GS1/2 (£10,938 to £14,577) to Supervisor (Street Lighting), Tech 3 (£18,324 to £20,673). 
 
The financial implications of this proposal are £7,193 in a full financial year, inclusive of employer's 
costs, which will be met from the Street Lighting Revenues Budget. 
 


